
12th Dec. 2024 
 
 

NOTICE 
 

Extension of the Ɵmeline for submission of applicaƟons for the post of 
Director IIIT (PPP) at Nagpur, Sri City (ChiƩoor), Kota, Lucknow, KoƩayam, 

Tiruchirappalli and GuwahaƟ 
 

 

In the context of the adverƟsement for the post of Director IIIT (PPP) at Nagpur, 

Sri City (ChiƩoor), Kota, Lucknow, KoƩayam, Tiruchirappalli and GuwahaƟ it is 

requested to note that the Ɵmeline for submiƫng the applicaƟons has been 

extended Ɵll 31st December, 2024.   

 

……………sd………… 

Kailas N. Dakhale 

Registrar 


